Atkins, Caelan

From: Stephen Faulkner _@norfolk.qov.uk>

Sent: 04 May 2023 09:54

To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation

Subject: RE: Your views on the Application for the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant
Relocation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: AoCR

FAO Ben Chan
Thank your email below.

| can confirm given the location of the proposed Project, Norfolk County Council does not have any
comments/objections to make on the Adequacy of Consultation request.

Kind regards

Stephen

Stephen Faulkner BA(Hons), MSc, DipTP, MRTPI
Principal Planner — National Infrastructure Planning Lead Officer
Community and Environmental Services






